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Comments: I find it sickening that you would consider removing the wild horses from the national forests for out

of state cattle. The Bureau of Land Management should protect these horses and the cattle should feed on

private land owned by the ranchers who benefit from the cattle. This is a crime and anything that I can do to stop

it I will!


